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	STUDENT SPOTLIGHT
Texas Tech’s women rodeo team wins first national championship in Wyoming
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The Texas Tech women’s rodeo team made school history late Saturday (June 16) night, winning its first national championship at the 64th annual College National Finals Rodeo (CNFR) in Casper, Wyo.  more »
 
FACULTY / STAFF NOTES
Highest honor; AAEC’s Knight named Horn Professor by Texas Tech regents
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A nationally-recognized professor of agricultural economics has been named a Horn Professor by Texas Tech University. It is the highest honor he can receive from the university. Thomas Knight, who is Texas Tech’s Emabeth Thompson Professor of Risk Management, was approved today (May 13) by the Texas Tech University System Board of Regents.  more »
.
EVENTS

Welcome to Lubbock: Texas Tech hosts Texas 4-H Roundup for first time
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For the first time, the 2012 Texas 4-H Roundup was held in Lubbock on the Texas Tech University campus. Running from June 11-15, the event was the pinnacle event for Texas 4-H and draws more than 4,000 youth and adults each year.  more »
  Vocational Agricultural  

Teachers Association of Texas 

Annual Convention
    July 30 - August 3, 2012 

    Amarillo, Texas
  Texas International 

Cotton School

August 6-17, 2012

Lubbock, Texas

  Fall Classes Begin
Monday; August 27, 2012

  Last Day of Fall Classes

     Wednesday; December 5, 2012

  Final Examinations
December 7-12, 2012
  Commencement
Saturday; December 15, 2012


	

	
	Spring showers spur cotton growth; Parched producers look to rebound
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A spate of spring rains has brought smiles to the faces of farmers across West Texas, most of whom weathered a miserably hot and, ultimately, unprofitable summer season last year. The Texas South Plains is in a lot better shape this time around, agrees Glen Ritchie, a crop physiologist with Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science.  more »
Growth Spurt; West Texas cotton crop expected to surge 40 percent
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Cotton output in West Texas, the top producing U.S. region, will jump at least 40 percent this year and may double if precipitation increases, said Darren Hudson, director of Texas Tech University’s Cotton Economics Research Institute. Last year, the most severe drought in at least a century decimated the West Texas crop. Output fell to 2 million bales, compared with an average of 4.5 million.  more »
Capitol Idea: CASNR interns spend summer learning the ropes in Washington
[image: image8.jpg]


Four students from Texas Tech’s College of Agriculture and Natural Resources will be spending their summer working as interns in the nation’s capital. Running from the end of May through the first of August, the college’s summer intern program affords selected students an opportunity to experience first-hand the government’s day-to-day operations.  more »
Commencement: Spring semester ends on high note for CASNR graduates
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More than 3,600 Texas Tech students, including 161 from the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources, received diplomas at the university’s commencement ceremonies Saturday (May 19) at the United Spirit Arena in Lubbock.  more »
Doerfert, agricultural communications leader, named 2012 Fellow of AAAE
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A Texas Tech agricultural communications professor has been named a Fellow in the American Association for Agricultural Education. David Doerfert was selected for the honor on May 18 at the group’s annual conference in Asheville, NC.  more »
AFS’s Nathan Tapp research poster honored at IAFP European Symposium
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A meat science and muscle biology graduate student from Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences has been awarded first place honors for his research poster at the International Association for Food Protection European Symposium on Food Safety in Warsaw, Poland.  more »
Texas Chapter of The Wildlife Society spotlights NRM grad student poster
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A graduate student from Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management took third place honors for her research poster at the latest Texas Chapter of the Wildlife Society’s annual meeting in Fort Worth. Rasika Ramesh, a master’s student from India, focused her program on “An Amphibian’s Dilemma: Wetland Site Selection and Community Assemblages in an Urbanized Setting.”  more »
Landscape Architecture’s Gilbert, Janks share their vision for a Fort Worth park
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How do you get two Red Raiders to do at least $10,000 of work for free? This is no joke. Fort Worth is reaping the rewards of a life lesson for two recent Texas Tech graduates. Zach Gilbert and David Janks used their senior project to realize the potential for Marine Creek Lake Park.  more »
  Student Participation; AEC’s Jurek wins first President’s Interactive Scholarship
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Texas Tech has awarded a President’s Interactive Scholarship to an outstanding junior from the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications. Faith Jurek of Goldthwaite was one of three scholarship recipients honored at a special award luncheon on Friday (May 11) ) in Lubbock.  more »
Update; Texas Tech receives national research university designation
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Texas Tech received official notice today (May 25) from the State Auditor’s Office that it has met the necessary criteria and is now eligible to receive a share of the state’s National Research University Fund.  more »
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